
 
  

 
 
 
 

Microbiology research award of the DGHM goes to Jena!

Bernhard Hube received a prestigious prize.

 10/10/2014 

 

 

  

Early in October in Dresden, Bernhard Hube and Axel Brakhage have been awarded the very
prestigious prize in medical microbiology within the joined congress of the German Society for
Hygiene and Microbiology (DGHM) and the Association for General and Applied Microbiology
(VAAM).

For further information, please click here or visit the German homepage.

 

 

 
 
 

https://www.leibniz-hki.de/en/newsdetails/109.html
https://www.leibniz-hki.de/de/newsdetails/zwei-an-vorderster-front-der-wissenschaft-107.html
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